
433 W. Van Buren Street
Chicago, IL 60607

September 6, 2023

VIA E-MAIL

Vanessa Countryman
Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20549-1090

Re: Comment Letter on Cboe Exchange, Inc. Fee Filing; File No. SR-
CBOE-2023-035

Dear Ms. Countryman: 

Cboe Exchange, Inc. is submitting this comment letter to inform the Securities and 
Exchange Commission of its intention to withdraw the above-referenced filing.  
The Exchange plans to resubmit this filing.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
/s/ Corinne Klott

Corinne Klott
Assistant General Counsel 
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